
Amber Class West Midlands Safari Park Trip 
 

On Thursday 5th June Amber class visited West Midlands Safari Park.  
We had the most fantastic day. Despite the weather forecast we only got 

caught in one downpour-on the way back to the coach! 
 

The children behaved amazingly and we crammed as much into our day as possible.  
We were even complimented on the children’s behavior, which made us all very proud.  

 
We saw loads of amazing animals such as a white tiger, penguins, lions and three baby tiger 
cubs! We participated in a workshop where we all had the opportunity to hold a Madagascan  

Hissing Cockroach and stroke a corn snake and a chinchilla. We also all fed the lorikeets 
with a pot of nectar which was a big hit with all the children. We walked round the  

African village which supplemented our learning on Africa.  
 

A massive thank you to the PTFA for their help with raising class funds 
which meant we could subsidise the trip enabling us to go.  

 
“It was very exciting as we got to see lots of different habitats and animals.”-Rose 

 
“It was exciting because we got to see the rainbow birds and feed them.”-Ava 

 
“I really liked holding the hissing cockroach”-Leo 

 
“I liked seeing the white tigers.”-Bonnie 

 
“The chinchilla was very soft, but the white tiger was the most interesting 

because it was white and black and very rare”-Ina 
 

“I really liked the reptile room and it was really amazing!”-Laurie 
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Dates for your diary 

 June 

16th  Archway Activity morning—Y6 

17th Museum in the Park—Aventurine 

18th  Museum in the Park—Emerald 

20th  Cake Sale—Amber 

26th Quartz—Cotswold Wildlife Park 

 July 

4th  Cake Sale—Aventurine  

4th  Year 4 Overnight Stay 

8th Whole School Sports Day 

15th  Year 6 Performance 

17th  Book Buddy Celebration—R & Y6 

18th  Cake Sale—Rainbow 

18th  Last Day of Term  

CLASS The children that have earned the most amount of stars 
in the last week…well done to everyone! 

Amethyst Remy 

Amber Ina 

Ruby Juniper 

Rainbow Finley 

Diamond Maya 

Quartz Isabel 

Aventurine Oliver-Dylan 

PTFA: We’d like to say a huge thank you to everyone who attended 
and  helped at the school disco. We raised an incredible amount. As 
always, these events could not happen without the incredible support 
from parents, carers, teachers, and of course the kids who really 
showed off their moves on the dance floor!  Many thanks, Sam. 

Lost Property 
If your child is missing any items of clothing and you think they 
may have left these at school please come and have a look in 
reception—there is a table on your left as you enter with our 
lost property on it.  

A massive thank you to all the 
parents that attended the 
maths morning-there was lots 
of positive feedback and it was 
lovely for your children to show 
you what they are doing in class! 
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